
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

‘500 FOR 500’:  AN ENVIRONMENT PROPOSAL

The Chairman advised that Philippa Glassey had advised she was not able to attend
the meeting of the Committee.  The certificate in recognition of Philippa Glassey’s
project to involve school children in environmental awareness activities would now
be presented at 1.30 pm on Tuesday 23 March 1999.


